
Hawaii Area 17 Panel 63 April 2013 Inform the Delegate Assembly 
Chair’s Report 
 
Aloha and welcome to the 2013 Inform the Delegate Assembly. We have a lot of work to this weekend on 

what is generally the busiest assembly of the year.  

 

The biggest event since our last assembly was PRAASA 2013 held in Boise, Idaho. It was great to see so 

many of you there. Rather than repeat my report here, you can read my daily posts from PRAASA on our 

website. It was, once again, a great experience, one I hope all of you get to experience at some point in your 

service journey. 

 

I’ve also continued to attend the Oahu Intergroup meetings and encourage all Oahu DCMS to attend as 

well. 

 

The biggest job I’ve had since our last assembly was simply putting together an agenda that allows us to get 

done all of the work we need to do this weekend. It will be a challenge but I’m sure we’ll all work together 

and insure that our delegate has been properly informed. 

 

Unlike most of my reports, I’ve promised myself to keep this one short so we can move forward with our 

first order of business, electing a new Area Secretary. 

 

 

 

Thank you for letting me be of service, 

 

Bob H.  – Hawaii Area 17 Panel 63 Chair 


